
Alan, please file Adrian's response along with the original Alternatives North e-mail on the 

public registry.  Thank you. 

  

Kevin O'Reilly 

Alternatives North 

 

----- Original Message ----- 

From: Adrian Paradis <Adrian.Paradis@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca> 

Date: Wednesday, July 25, 2012 9:11 

Subject: Re: Updated Commitments Table and Response to Technical Reports for Giant Mine 

EA 

To: aehrlich@reviewboard.ca, kor@theedge.ca 

Cc: Katherine Silcock <Katherine.Silcock@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca>, morag.mcpherson@dfo-

mpo.gc.ca, ray_case@gov.nt.ca, dkefalas@yellowknife.ca, tslack@ykdene.com 

Hi Alan,  

 

The Project Team has been working on response to Technical Reports for the Giant Mine 

environmental assessment. We will not be able to provide a table by tomorrow with our analysis. 

We are working to complete this table for August 10.  

 

Adrian  

 

 

>>> kevin o'reilly <kor@theedge.ca> 7/18/2012 12:25:50 PM >>> 

Alan 

  

As was done in the concurrent NICO environmental assessment (see attachment), Alternatives 

North would like to suggest that AANDC/GNWT prepare an updated commitments table and 

response to Technical Reports for the Giant Mine environmental assessment.  It would be very 

helpful to have such a document in advance of the pre-hearing conference scheduled for July 

26.  Thanks. 

  

Kevin O'Reilly 

Alternatives North 
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